October 18, 2012
Teresa Romolo
39 Ferndale Dr
Suite 404
Barrie, On
Dear Tony & Teresa,

Please accept this Letter of Commitment from the Pratt Homes Service Department to resolve your bedroom window concerns. 

I had originally sent a PO to our trade to repair your window in April but then ordered a replacement window back in June however when our trade returned he thought he could do a repair that would take care of the issues. Even though Pratt Homes has serviced your bedroom window on at least two occasions, and Teresa signed off on the repair on June 19, 2012, we feel that this window should be replaced.
I will re-order the window and schedule the installation to be done within 4 weeks as long as your schedule allows it. Please look at your calendar & let Ramona know what dates work for you.  

I would like to thank you for your kindness and willingness to accommodate our Service Crew when we have been in your home. I understand that having service work done can be difficult and disruptive.  

Please do not hesitate to contact the Service Department any time at 705-721-9912.


Regards,

Wendy Skyba
Service Manager
Pratt Homes

